

NATIONAL TOOLING & MACHINING ASSOCIATION

April 15, 2021

Mr. Eric Hagopian Pilot Precision Products 15 Merrigan Way South Deerfield, MA 01373-1106

Dear Eric:

Congratulations on receiving your NTMA Safety Award Certificate for your company's safety performance in 2020. Your company's safety record is among the best in the industry and is something you and your employees can be proud of.

Best wishes for continued success, safety and prosperity.

Sincerely,

Alan Ortner

2021 NTMA Chairman of the Board

Alan C. Ortner

Safety Award 2020

The National Tooling & Machining Association
Acknowledges
The Superior Safety Performance of Its Member Firm

Pilot Precision Products



Alan C. Ortner

Alan Ortner
2021 NTMA Chairman of the Board